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From,

The Surveyor to Lloyd's Register,
k Khrachi.
To,
The Chief Engineer,
Karachi Port Irust,

Dear 8ir,

With reference to your letter No,4236 dated 13th
July 1934,I havé to inform you that I have been advised by
the Lloyd's Classification Committee to make quite clear to
you t&t in the event of the vessel leaving the port without
the 2nd Special Survey No.2 being carried out her class
would have to bé ekyunged &t once from the Register Book,

I may,however,add that the only condition on
which the Committee upto the present have agreed to the
vessSel's class being meintained whilst laid up,is that all
overdue surveys would be attended to before the vessel

proceeds to sea or is placed in commission,

I am, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,
8d,H,0,Webb,

Surveyor to Lloyd's Register,
Earaeh i,
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